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Thursday, August 27, 2018 
 
 
 
To all parents 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
 
 
It was very important to read this information: 
 
 
- Monday to Friday: 
 
-    No cars can drive in front of the school on St-Roch street from Durocher Street 
     between 7: 30 and 8: 30 am and between 2: 30 and 3: 30 pm  
 (except for the people who live  on St-Roch Street) 
 
-   The police will come to check the license plates.  You could get a ticket of 162$. 
 

 -   It will therefore be prohibited to come by car on St-Roch Street between those hours.  
 
  
 
We have to keep our sidewalks safe for the children.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
Marie Peloquin 
Principal 
 

 
 
 


